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MINUTES 
SHARON BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

December 24, 2015 

 
The meeting of the Sharon Board of Selectmen was called to order in the Town Hearing Room at the 
Community Center at 9:31am with Chairman William A. Heitin, Clerk Walter B. Roach, Selectman John J. 
McGrath, and Town Administrator Frederic E. Turkington, Jr. 
 

Executive Session 

 
MOTION: To enter into Executive Session to conduct contract negotiations with nonunion personnel and 
at the end, to reconvene in open session.  
(Heitin - Roach) 3-0 PASSES 
 
Heitin:   Aye 
McGrath: Aye 
Roach:    Aye 
 

Deputy Police Chief Employment Agreement Discussion 

 
The Board returned to open session at 9:50am. 
 
MOTION: To approve the Deputy Chief’s employment agreement with the salary at $152,250 
(Heitin – Roach) 3-0 PASSES 
 

Adjournment 

 
Chairman Heitin wished everyone a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. He also thanked Mr. Turkington 
and Ms. Barnes for their hard work during the past year. 
  
MOTION: To adjourn at 9:50am 
(Heitin - Roach) 3-0 PASSES 
 


